## Washington State Register

## WSR 21-01-043 NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETINGS HEALTH CARE AUTHORITY

(Health Technology Clinical Committee) [Filed December 8, 2020, 10:20 a.m.]

The health technology clinical committee (HTCC) has canceled its January 15, 2021, public meeting.

Information on joining HTCC webinars scheduled for the remainder of 2021 will be posted on the health care authority (HCA) website fourteen days prior to each meeting. Go to https://www.hca.wa.gov/ about-hca/health-technology-assessment.

Interested parties may also sign up to receive email notice of HTCC meetings, including a link to register for meeting/webinars, by registering to receive HCA email updates. To do so, visit https:// public.govdelivery.com/accounts/WAHCA/subscriber/new.

For further information contact Christine Masters, program specialist, health technology assessment, christine.masters@hca.wa.gov, 360-725-5126 desk.